
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (BROOMHILL FARM AREA, 
HUCKNALL) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (4293) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding a new housing 

development being built, which will be prone to obstructive parking at several of its junctions. 

This will impact on visibility for road users, and hence highway safety.  

To address this issue, it is proposed to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double 
Yellow Lines) around the junctions, as shown on drawing number H/MW/4323/01. 


